
A Screening of  
Keepers of the 
Flame 
!
28 October 2014 
6:30-8:30 PM 
!
Hedley Bull,  
Theatre 1 
!
Look for our event on 
Facebook or contact Richard 
at u5201684@anu.edu.au !
Admission is free and open 
to the public but donations 
are welcomed and 
encouraged. 

Throughout November 
and December, 16 
students from across the 
Australian National 
University will be taking 
part the Pacific Islands 
Field School to Hawai'i. 
During their time away 
students will be 
engaging with local 
community groups and 
University of Hawai'i 
students to gain a 
deeper understanding of 
the Pacific.  

Join the students for 
their fundraiser, a 
screening of "The 
Keepers of the Flames" 
in Hedley Bull Lecture 
Theatre 1, followed by a 

discussion chaired by Dr 
Katerina Teaiwa. 

"Keepers of the Flame: 
The Cultural Legacy of 
Three Hawaiian Women 
is a tribute to three 
Hawaiian women whose 
lives spanned the 19th 
and 20th centuries: 
Hawaiian historian and 
author, Mary Kawena 
Pukui; dancer and 
chanter, ‘Iolani Luahine; 
and kumu hula and 
teacher, Edith 
Kanakaʻole. This story 
reveals the power of their 
commitment to Hawaiian 
culture and values and 
the ways their influence 
is still felt today."	
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